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Storey Kenworthy adds an 11th Iowa location in Vinton. 

(Des Moines, Iowa) (September 2017)      Monkeytown, the family-owned office supplies 
company headquartered in Vinton, has joined forces with Des Moines-based Storey Kenworthy.  
Storey Kenworthy, now with 11 Iowa locations, is the state’s largest family-owned, independent 
office supplies and furniture dealership and has been the trusted statewide leader in creating 
innovative office solutions for over 80 years.  

 “For many years I’ve enjoyed competing with Storey Kenworthy because I’ve long believed that 
a company can only be as good as its best competition, and Storey Kenworthy has always been 
the largest and most honest competitor we could find.” said Kurt Karr, owner of Monkeytown. 
  
John Kenworthy, President of Storey Kenworthy stated, “All employees of Monkeytown will 
remain valued team members of our combined family of companies and we are excited to add the 
community of Vinton as our 11th location in Iowa.”  
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